


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the September 4th 2020 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan had difficulty with the Zoom connection and asked that we continue the BOD meeting without him.  Training Officer Alan Raul led the virtual meeting.  
The Minutes of the July 31st 2020 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered the financial report.  She dropped two individuals from the membership rolls for lapsed dues.  
Alan will deliver the First Session of the General Meeting on September 6th before leaving Vice President/Program Chair John Waller to deliver his presentation on Photo Applications.
During the next week, Alan will develop a Second Session presentation for the October General Session.  Secretary Ralph Sutter will wait until then to update the SLO Bytes web site.
The BOD discussed foreseeable plans for conducting SLO Bytes meetings.  All agreed that they would remain virtual, conducted via Zoom.  Alan pointed out that the San Luis Obispo Guild Hall retains SLO Bytes’ $250 security deposit for meetings that we hold there.  Sutter volunteered to contact the Guild’s Shirley Hanrion and request that our deposit be returned since we won’t be using the Guild Hall for at least the remainder of 2020.
The meeting ended at 6:59 pm
Ralph Sutter







